
Bus Shelter Grants Awarded to State Road 7 Collaborative

Council Staff presented the final reimbursement checks to the State Road 7 Collaborative Cities of 
Margate, Lauderhill, and Lauderdale Lakes.  This presentation marked the end of the $½ Million 
Enhancement Grant awarded to the SFRPC in 2006 for the construction of bus shelters along the 
State Road 7/U.S. 441 Corridor in 
Broward County.  State Representa-
tive Hazel Rogers, along with SFRPC 
Executive Director Carolyn Dekle, 
Former Collaborative Chair Edward 
Portner, and newly elected Chair, 
Vice Mayor David Shomers 
presented the checks to the designees 
from the cities. For more information please con-
tact Brian Traylor, btraylor@sfrpc.com or visit 
www.sfrpc.com/sr7.htm

 

 

 


